
                                                                                                         

       Friends of All Saints School 
Dear Parents/Carers & Friends 

 

All Saints Christmas Fayre 
21 November 2014 

3.30pm 
 

It’s nearly that time again, The Christmas Fayre is here. 
This year we have lots of fantastic stalls to help you solve those 

Christmas present dilemmas.  
 

However, we still have space available if you or any friends would like to  
buy a table for £5 to sell products or promote a business, please contact the 

school on 01963 23450.  
 

Elves Grotto 
We are planning a fantastic opportunity for the children with our Elves Grotto. 

In here each child for £1 can choose a small gift for a parent/carer. 
They will be given help to wrap the present by our elves and they can then hold 

onto that present for their parent/carer to open on Christmas morning. 
 

However, we need your help – It would be brilliant if you could kindly donate 
any unwanted presents, quality toys and teddies for this Grotto. Please bring 

any items into school by Wednesday 19th November. 
 

There will also be lots of family fun with games for all ages. 
Thank you so much for your help and assistance; 

 
ALL FUNDS RAISED GO TOWARDS THE SCHOOL TO PROVIDE YOUR CHILDREN 

WITH A FABULOUS LEARNING EXPERIENCE – YOUR SUPPORT IS ESSENTIAL 


